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DONATIONS FOR RAFFLE PRIZES 
 

1ST December 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We handed out raffle tickets to all the children yesterday to bring home and return to 
school with money if you wish to purchase some. The draw will take place after the Nativity 
Performance on the 13th December. If you need any more raffle tickets then please ask in 
school or come to the school office.  
 
We are asking for any kind donations of raffle prizes/vouchers/unwanted gifts which we 
can put towards this please. Thank you so much for your support. If you own a business and 
would like to donate a prize we will thank you and advertise you in our next edition of the 
Newsletter. Any prize donations can be handed to the Office. Thank you so much. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ian Fraser 
Executive Headteacher 
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